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FROM THE PASTOR 
 
 

God’s Word 
 
Our lord is so amazing!!  He has blessed in so many ways.  And one of these blessings is His 
Word.  To many people the Bible is just a book.  They think that it is just words on pages that do 
not mean anything to us in these modern days.  Yet God, in His wisdom, has given us not only 
His written word but also His living Word that is Jesus Christ.  When Jesus saves your soul and 
comes to live in your heart, your life is changed.  His presence in your life gives us new 
understanding of his printed word.  We need to read and study God’s word because through His 
Word, He will continue to grow and strengthen us and guide us in the paths that He would have 
us walk.  His Word nourishes our soul when we are spiritually hungering and thirsting for 
righteousness.  His Word is light to guide us as we walk through the darkness that is this world.  
His Word is a sword for protection; a map for direction; a word that informs us and a word that 
transforms us.  So, take the time that God has given you today to read and study His Word. 
 
Believing and Belonging, Bro Rick  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 
Join us as we shower Regan Simmons 

Sunday, June 2, 2019 
Mangham Baptist Church 3:00 – 4:30pm. 

Baby registry at Amazon under Regan Simmons & Walmart under Tyler Simmons. 
 

 
 

Celebrating Our Senior Saints in June:  Bobbie Bruce, Frances Lyles, Roger Odom. 
 

Gridiron Men’s Conference June 14-15 in Birmingham, AL 
 

Cross Camp 2019 is July 15-20th at LA Tech University 
 

Church Secretary, Kathy Reitzammer, Work Schedule: 
Monday 11:00am to 4:00pm, Tuesday 11:00am to 2:00pm, Thursday 11:00am to 2:00pm 

Cell Phone (318) 372-6181 Email katreitzammer@gmail.com 
 
June Birthday Calendars are available in the foyer. 

 
Building Fund Information to date: 
Outstanding Note Balance              $62,009.72       

 
Samaritan’s Purse: 

For the month of June, we will be collecting rubber balls, Hot Wheels, other small toys for boys.   
Please no war related items.

 
Care & Share: 

For June we are collecting Peanut Butter and Canned Meats:  Tuna, Vienna Sausage, chicken, 
salmon and Spam. 
 

Baby Bottle Campaign 

Thanks to all who have been so generous with your spare change and bills. All the money goes 
to Life Choices Pregnancy Resource Center, for women who have decided not to abort their 
babies.  Keep up the good work!

 

Ladies Pokeno, Monday June 3 @ 6pm - $10 
 

Quarterly Meeting and Fellowship 
Sunday evening, June 2, at 6:15pm, we will hold our quarterly meeting to discuss the 

business of our church.  We will begin with a covered dish fellowship and ask 
everyone to bring their favorite dishes and desserts. 

 
CENTRIC KID CAMP JUNE 29–JULY 3 

 



VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL 
July 29 – August 2nd 6:00-8:00pm, the theme is “Roar”

 
Budget Committee, Committee on Committees and Nominating Committee should 

begin to put together church reports and reccommendations that are due in August. 

 
Father’s Day is June 16 

 
 

Youth will begin meeting from 6:00pm to 7:30pm on Wednesday nights starting June 
5th for the Summer. 

 
Students going to 7th  grade may join the youth on Wednesday nights starting June 5th. 

             
 
June 2nd – Wendi Chevalier– Krystal Fleming 
 
June 9th – Charline Odom – Lynne Allen 
 
June 16th – Samantha Lively – Sandy Lowentritt 
 
June23rd – Melissa Duckworth – Shannon Gandy 
 
June 30th – Jessica McKay – April McClure  
 
 
 

 

 
  
June 2nd – Jessie Carter– Erica Graham 
 
June 9th – Sarah Parish – Malena Orr   
 
June 16th – Sonya Arender – Mona Chisholm  
           
June 23rd – Lori Guthrie – Jessica McKay – 
                     April McClure  
 
June 30th – Kelli White – Krystal Fleming – 
                    Ann Payne  

Web: www.manghambaptist.org 
Facebook: www.facebook.com/manghambaptist/ 

Email: office@manghambaptist.org 
 

 

 



MANGHAM BAPTIST CHURCH 

P O BOX 8 

MANGHAM, LA 71259 

IN GOD WE TRUST 


